Letter of Appreciation to a Teacher
From,

Gregory Benjamin

71 Cherry Drive

Owosso, MI 48867

(554) 412-1124

01-04-2019

To,

Martin Brownman

211 Ct Rds.

Ami Kalm Kd 1147

Dear Mr. Brownman, 

I'm Gregory Benjamin and I was a school captain in 2007. I hope you remember me and my friends and we do remember all your amazing tips and lectures. I take this opportunity to thank you for giving us wonderful tips and advice on every stage of our careers.

Today, I’m working as a product engineer in ABC PVT LTD. and the guidance you gave us on moral ethics and code of conduct has helped me immensely throughout my career. Thank you once again for everything.

Yours sincerely,

Gregory Benjamin
